
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month in Science our topic is materials. We have been describing 

materials using vocabulary such as opaque, transparent, stretchy, soft, 

hard, stiff and dull. The children looked around the classroom to find 

objects to describe.  

 

          

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

The children have really enjoyed learning 

facts about the queen’s reign from 2000 

to 2010 and they have enjoyed sketching 

the queen. We enjoyed performing our 

song about the queen during the jubilee 

celebrations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

In English we have been 

learning the skills to write a 

diary. The children have learnt 

about the first person, past 

tense, the 5W’s and about 

using Dear diary at the 

beginning.  

Everyone joined in with a 

discussion about the reasons 

for writing a diary.  

 

 

 

We used the story of ‘Fitz and 

Will, The May Ball Adventure’ to 

write our diaries. Our skills were 

put to good use when we wrote 

our diaries as if we were Fitz or 

Will on an adventure. Our story 

included two mischievious 

adventures. We included 

adjectives and connectives in 

our writing. 

 

 

 

in Year One 

In Maths we have been adding and 

subtracting to 10,20,50 and 100 using 

different manipulatives. The children 

used bead strings, numicon, the part - 

part whole model,  diennes, number 

line and the bar model. They have 

also solved word problems. 

 

 

 

 


